COMMANDER, FOURTEENTH COAST GUARD DISTRICT
HONOLULU, HAWAII 96850-4982

30 April 2006
Dear Mr. Lawson,

Thank you for volunteering to be the Webmaster for the 2006 D14
Coast Guard Ball. I commend you for your outstanding supervision and
creativity on the CG Ball Website.

You did a wonderful job of managing the online purchases of tickets to
the Coast Guard Ball. Your efforts sustained efficiency for ticket sales that is
hard to match. You also successfully integrated a purchase feature enabling
D14 personnel to contribute donations to the ball through the Valentine’s Day
Rose sale. Your website management also provided a good source of
information about the Ball to D14 personnel.

Your assistance with the Ball fundraisers gave the committee a healthy
budget. Thank you for your hard work in making the 2006 District 14 Coast
Guard Ball a success!

Sincerely,
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C.D. WURSTER
Rear Admiral, U.S. Coast Guard

Mr. E.B. Lawson

c/o Commander (dt)

Fourteenth Coast Guard District
300 Ala Moana Boulevard
Honolulu. HI 96850-4082



